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Welcome to our newest member, Harry MacDonald. (pictured with 

Dennis DeWolf) We are glad to have you with us. 

 

 
 

                Thanks to Assistant Principal Overlin for presenting our students of the month. 
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December 5, 2017- Bulletin & Newsletter 

 

December is Disease Prevention and Treatment Month 

 

Message:  My sincere appreciation to all Rotarians who helped 

with the club’s participation in the Christmas parade. A 

reminder that the club Christmas party is Thursday, December 

7, from 6:00-9:00 p.m. at the Carolina Gallery of Fine Art, 417 

North Fourth Street (upper level). Mountain Brook Suites. 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

                       
 

 

Last week Buzz Dotson introduced Jason Boyer, Chief Meteorologist 

for station WLOS in Asheville, who discussed interesting concepts in  

weather prediction. 

 
Upcoming Programs 

 

December 5 - Mary Adair Trumbly and Paul Schmitt will discuss the proposed       

  expansion to the Performing Arts Center. 

December 12 - Club Annual Meeting. 

 
Upcoming Events 

 

December 7 - Club Christmas Party 

December 19 - Community Table 

December 26 and January 2 - no meeting 

 
Birthdays & Anniversaries 

 

December 8 -Tom Stribling                        December 4 - Wolfgang & Mindy Green 

December 11 -Thomas Craig                      December 11 - Steve & Elizabeth Perry 

December 16 - Chuck Cooper                     December 23 - Rick & Helene Siegel 

December 23 - Stell Huie                             December 29 – Mike & Susie Kaiser 

December 25 - Bob Kieltyka 

December 26 - Sue Blair  

 
 

Four Way Test 
Is it the truth? 

Is it fair to all concerned? 
Will it build goodwill and better friendship? 

Will it be beneficial to all concerned?
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“If you want to go 

fast, go alone. If 

you want to go far, 

go together.” 

African Proverb 
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